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From: Williams, James
Sent: 10 November 2020 12:17
To:
Subject: FW: your emails and the LDP

Categories: Saved in Visualfiles

For info 

From: McEvoy, Neil (Aelod o’r Senedd | Member of the Senedd) <Neil.McEvoy@senedd.wales> 
Sent: 10 November 2020 12:10 
To:  
Cc: Williams, James <James.Williams2@cardiff.gov.uk> 
Subject: your emails and the LDP 

 EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside Cardiff Council, take care when 
clicking links. 
 ALLANOL: Daw'r e-bost hwn o'r tu allan i Gyngor Caerdydd, cymerwch ofal wrth 
glicio ar ddolenni. 

Dear  

Thank you for your frank email regarding my activity as an MS. I am copying in the Deputy Monitoring 
officer of the Council, in order to clarify that I wrote about the meetings and attended as a Member of the 
Senedd.  

 your email was particularly helpful in that you confirmed that my position in that the WNP will 
seek to revoke the LDP when in control of Cardiff Council. It is also our longstanding Senedd policy to scrap 
LDPs and adopt regional planning with the consent of communities. We would use s.68 of the Planning 
and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 to do so.  

Councillor Michael seems oblivious to the legislation above and has misled you in saying that it cannot be 
done.  

Yours sincerely, 

Neil McEvoy MS/AS 
Leader of the Welsh National Party (WNP) 
Arweinydd Y Blaid Genedlaethol (YBG) 

Phone │ Ffon 0300 200 7434/07974 439640 
Web │ Wefan www.neilmcevoy.wales   
Email │ E-bost neil.mcevoy@senedd.wales 
321 Cowbridge Road East, Cardiff, CF5 1JD 




